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Hi work at a smoke shop where majority of the revenue is tied to vape sales in one 

way or the other. I think passing this bill not only is going to see a huge shift to 

consumers using unsafe and unregulated (illegal) ways to obtain vapes. Vapes are 

an adult choice, and many vapes especially the zero nicotine ones have actually help 

people quit. Let’s not take that away from people. Don’t punish responsible 

businesses for upholding the highest standard when it comes to ID checking. I urge 

the law makers to stop this bill 


